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Comments: My immediate concern, similar to the POW LLA project and the South Revilla project, is with how the

agency is conducting this NEPA analysis. Instead of deferring final decisions regarding specific activities for the

Central Tongass project until the agency discloses and evaluates the precise timing, size, and location of the

proposed activities, including the selection of appropriate design components or mitigation measures, the Forest

Supervisor could prematurely adopt a selected alternative. As a result, neither the Forest Service nor the public

would be able to adequately analyze the site-specific impacts and alternatives proposed and make a reasoned

choice among the alternatives. This is precisely the type of environmentally blind decision-making Congress

designed NEPA to avoid. Please provide real opportunities for the public to express their concerns and include

specific information of the plan, including proposed locations, timing, etc.


